
Notice to St. Antoine residents 

On May 28th, 2020, Notices were circulated to the residents, describing the 
additional measures, to address their traffic related concerns, proposed by the 
developer and reviewed by City staff. 
From the 90 notices delivered, three comments were received. Those comments, 
exactly as received, are as follows: 
 
 

1. We received the information with regards to the St. Antoine subdivision 

plans.  Thank you for ensuring this information was distributed. I don't feel 

that the flashing traffic light will have any value but so be it.  The turning 

lane to encourage North bound traffic to use the other exit might be helpful. 

Do you know what the developer's time line expectations are on this?  

When do they plan to put the first shovel into the ground? 

 

2. I feel that the solution being proposed will not do any good. Even with the 
turning lane traffic will still be back up on Old Mcconell and St. Antoine. It is 
already very hectic entrance and exit. The extra signage will also not be of 
any help as when we are coming down the overpass people are speeding 
past us as we are turning. With increased traffic it will increase dangers of 
accidents. The back log of traffic will be ridiculous and am not in favor of 
this idea as a resolution. 
 

 
3. The left turn option will not alleviate the bottle neck problem that will 

develop, but the local residents now know that our opinions and concerns 
are not as important as new development. It seemed obvious that our 
attendance at the meeting was no more than a nuisance. Administration 
will recommend whatever the developer proposes, using their 
interpretations. 

 

 


